
 

Pugwash and Area – Central Water Supply  

This newsletter has been prepared by the Municipality of the County of Cumberland and WSP Canada Inc.  

Construction Contact Information 

 

WSP Inc. 
Office Phone: (902) 835-9955 

  
Patrick Lewis, P.Eng., Project Manager 
Email: Patrick.Lewis@WSPgroup.com 

 

Ivan Bishop, Field Supervisor - Engineering 
(902) 471-1247 

Email: ivan.bishop@WSPgroup.com 

Dexter  
Mike Howie, Project Manager 

(902)-880-6031 
Email: mhowie@dexter.ca 

Jim Obrien, Alternate Project Manager 
(902) 471-6794 

Email: jobrien@dexter.ca 
 

Municipality of the County of Cumberland 
Office Phone: (902) 667-2313 

1-888-756-6262 
 

Peter Cottingham, C. Tech. 
902-667-3748 

Email: pcottingham@cumberlandcounty.ns.ca  
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Construction Work Hours 

Working hours are generally 7:00am to 7:00pm. It should be 

noted that the Contractor might choose to work longer hours 

and weekends if required to complete the work. 

Accessibility  

Accessibility is an important consideration for the 

Municipality. If you have any questions during the 

construction of the proposed work, please feel free to contact 

one of the persons listed below.    

Public Information Session – Pugwash 
Village Hall 

August 10, 2016, from 5:00pm to 7:00pm, All interested 

residents and adjacent property owners are invited to attend.   

 

 

Construction Overview 

The Municipality of the County of Cumberland is beginning 

the construction of the new central water supply for the 

Pugwash area. Once complete, this project will provide the 

community a clean and reliable supply of drinking water. The 

first phase of the project will include the installation of a 

water transmission pipeline from the wellfield to the Village, 

as well as distribution piping on the streets within the Village. 

The works is anticipated to begin July 25
th

, 2016 and 

substantially completed by March 31, 2017. The 

transmission watermain will travel along Murray Rd, Pleasure 

Cove Rd and Highway No. 6 to Village core. The distribution 

piping will include all streets within the Village core. As part 

of the construction, water service laterals will be installed to 

the provincial road right-of-way boundary at all occupied 

properties along the transmission and distribution piping for 

future connection by the property owner.   
 
 

Construction of subsequent phases of the project, include a 

water treatment facility at the wellfield and a water storage 

tank; are anticipated to occur in 2017. The water supply 

system is to fully be operational by December 2017.   

Property owners will be permitted to make their connection to 

the installed water service lateral at the right-of-way 

boundary in the fall of 2017. 

What to Expect  

Dust, noise and heavy equipment are common elements of 

construction. We are committed to providing a work site that 

is safe and orderly. The Contractor will take every precaution 

to minimize interruptions to the everyday life of your family 

and/or operation of your business, but as you can 

appreciate, there may be some inconvenience during the 

course of the operation of the work, such as delays and 

traffic detours when travelling through the construction zone. 

Access to driveways in the immediate vicinity of the 

construction work may be disrupted for a brief periods, the 

contractor will provide residents notification in advance of 

this occurrence. We would like to thank you for your patience 

and co-operation. 
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